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NO more energy facilities on our coast.

It seems no one is listening to our Community. We are not against another energy source, but we know that it can be
located very easily inland. Oxnard has been used as a dumping ground for too long. The health of our community
members matters. We should not be "used" again. Locate this NRG facility inland and let us get this ugly thing that is
there now off our coast. What other cities have had to put up with this many facilities being located on their coasts?
Stop this discrimination of dumping on us because we are not a high-income community and because we have many
Latino residents. This is not necessary and especially because most of the energy is not for us, but for inland areas so
let them have this facility located near them. You already know about sea level rise that will play into this location
also. Why approve a "temporary" fix that will also cause the community's taxpayers extra money once this location is
flooded and then has to be located elsewhere. You can be sure that the extra expense of later moving it will fall on
the shoulders of the ratepayers. Please consider this more carefully before giving any approval. Thank you.
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